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Clayton County Probate Court Pro Bono Clinic 

The Clayton County Probate Court announces the return of the Probate Pro 
Bono Clinic, led by esteemed Jonesboro attorneys Robert T. Romeo, Esq. 

and Jillian M. Todd, Esq.   

The Pro Bono Clinic will be available on the 3rd floor of Annex 3 on a first 
come, first served basis between the hours of 8:15AM and Noon on the 

following dates: 
****************************************************************** 

Wednesday, April 3, 2024 – Jillian Todd, Esq. 

Friday, April 12, 2024 – Robert Romeo, Esq. - Masks Required 

Friday, April 19, 2024 – Robert Romeo, Esq. – Masks Required 

Wednesday, April 24, 2024 – Jillian Todd, Esq. 

Wednesday, May 1, 2024 – Jillian Todd, Esq. 

Friday, May 10, 2024 – Robert Romeo, Esq. – Masks Required 

Friday, May 17, 2024 – Robert Romeo, Esq. – Masks Required 

Wednesday, May 29, 2024 – Jillian Todd, Esq. 
 

This schedule is subject to change and excludes holidays. 
 ****************************************************************** 

Mr. Romeo & Mrs. Todd will consult free of charge with litigants regarding 
Clayton County Probate Court matters only.  Those choosing to participate 

in the Probate Pro Bono Clinic are solely agreeing to a free legal 
consultation, and are in no way entering into a contract for legal 

representation.   

**Attorneys providing free services at the Pro Bono Clinic are not employees 
of the Probate Court.  The Clayton County Probate Court is not responsible 

for any advice or services received at the clinic.** 

**Updated as of April 1, 2024** 


